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Old School

SJ PS

Right turn only

when exiting drop-

off loop

Morning:  All parents are encouraged to use the car-line

for morning drop-off.  The car line forms by entering E.

John Street from Queen St.  The line continues by

turning right onto Spring Street.  PLEASE DO NOT CUT

THE CAR LINE from Stephen St. or from Spring St.
behind the school.  You may also park in the parking lot

behind the old school to bring your children into the

school.  Please walk with them into the building.  DO

NOT ALLOW students cross Stephen Street alone.

Afternoon:  The gate to the parking lot behind the old

school will open at 2:30pm.  When entering, please fill in

the lanes to the right first, this way all cars will be

parked when students come out.  You must enter

through QUEEN ST. and exit onto SPRING ST.  Please DO

NOT enter this lot from the Spring Street entrance!  All

students will be dismissed from the parking lot.

Teachers WILL NOT allow students to leave the class
until a parent/guardian has arrived to pick-up the child.

Any students remaining in the parking lot at 3:15pm

will be signed in to Aftercare.

Enter ONLY!

Exit ONLY!
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Please DO NOT drop

students off at any

sidewalk around the school.

You must park in the

parking lot or go through
the drop-off loop to bring

your child to school.  This is

the only way we can ensure

you students are safely

monitored!
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Afternoon:  The parking lot by the old school will open by 
2:15 P.M.  PRE-K families should start filling the far RIGHT 
rows first.  Families without PK should start filling the far 
LEFT rows first.  Please have your family number displayed 
in the passenger front window for easy access for the 
person on dismissal duty.  PRE-K will be dismissed from the 
parking lot first. Cars exiting the parking lot for the main 
building should turn right and proceed across the Stephen 
St. to the back drop-off loop of the school.  Please proceed 
as far forward as possible.  There will be teachers on duty 
directing you and the children for safety.  Upon exit, turn 
RIGHT only and proceed on Spring Street. 


